April 10, 2013

Ms. Tonyea Mead Education Associate for Science Delaware Department of Education John G. Townsend Building 401 Federal Street, Suite 2 Dover, Delaware 19901

Dear Ms. Mead:

The Founding Board of Pike Creek Charter Middle School is submitting a charter school application to open a middle school in the fall of 2014. It is the intention of the Founding Board that the school will join the Delaware Science Coalition when it opens. The teachers will use the Delaware Science Coalition developed curriculum for grades 6-8, attend training and fully implement science instruction as guided by the Delaware Science Coalition and Delaware Science Standards.

Sincerely,

Michael Smith Founding Board President Pike Creek Charter Middle School